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February 14, 2003 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
Subject: Docket No. UG-011073 – Proposed Rule Making 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon the subject proposed rule making.  Cascade Natural Gas 
Corporation’s written comments on the proposed rules are provided in the attached report. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Keith A. Meissner 
Pipeline Safety Engineer 
(206) 381-6734 
kmeissne@cngc.com 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
 


